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This term’s value is 
 

Perseverance 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Weekly Awards  Dates 
 

Our ‘Stars of the week’ awards begin this week 
after a full week in school and will be 

presented in our Celebration assembly on 
Friday 

 

 
Fri 15th Sept Celebration Assembly 
Wed 13th Sept Sports Club begins for this term 
Thurs 12th Oct Open day for Yr R parents 

 

 
It has been a lovely, positive start to the school year.  There is a real buzz around 
school with lots of new people joining who are settling in really well.  The children 
have been starting to find out what topics they will be learning about this term and 
we will be sending out our usual learning webs next week so that you can see what 
we are doing and help support at home.  
 
We are looking forward to our first celebration assembly next Friday at 9am.  Parents 
and families are always very welcome to attend.  They usually lasts around 20 minutes 
and are a good opportunity to hear about some of the things that have been 
happening in school, as well as joining in with some singing!  If your child has any 
home awards or achievements, which they would like to share, please bring them in 
on the morning and pop them on the table at the front for us to share in assembly.   
 
Attached to the newsletter this week is an advert for the Cosgrove Primary School 
Autumn Fair which you are all warmly welcome to attend.  It is on the school field and 
in the hall and there are usually a good selection of rides and stalls.  Please feel free to 
share this on social media to get the word out in the local area.   
 
Sports Club will resume this week.  Art Club is not starting just yet.  If you would like 
your child to participate in Sports Club, it runs on Wednesday 3.15-4.15pm in school 
and run by coach Paul.  There is no cost for the session and it is open to all year 
groups.  Please email the office to book your child’s place for the term up until 
Christmas.   
 
We have had a reported case of headlice in school, please could we ask parents to 
check children carefully for them.  It really helps if all parents work together to check 
and treat cases.  Thank you for your support with this.   
 
Finally, we have a vacancy for a parent governor.  If you are interested in this role, 
please catch me for a discussion about what the role entails.  It usually means 
attendance at 4 meetings per year (evenings), reading of documents to prepare for 
the meetings and then some additional visits into school during the school day when 
work schedules allow.   
 
I hope that you all have a lovely week in school,  
 

With best wishes  
Jude Busari   

Our social media  
 

Find us on Facebook, 
 

Ashton C of E Primary School | 
Facebook 

 
 

 
               

X   (formerly Twitter)… 

 
 
 
 @ashtonceprimary 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
…and for our school website, 

please visit  
 

www.ashtonceprimary.org.uk 
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